
We begin rehearsing on  
Monday April  24th 2017. 

 
We rehearse from 7.15 

 to 9.15 p.m. in                          
Christchurch, 

 Clarendon Park Road 
LE2 3AH 

See “next Concert” Tab 

Come and join us! 
We are recruiting in all voice parts. 

There are no auditions. 
Our next concert  is June 24th 2017. 

The City of Leicester Singers  

Invite you to a free 
opportunity to 

June 24th 2017 
2.00 p.m. - 5.00 p.m. 

Songs from the Proms 
At Christchurch, Clarendon Park Road, LE2 3AH 
As part of the Clarendon Park Artbeat Festival . 

Learn the songs - 2.00 p.m.. - 4.00p.m. 
Break - 4.00 . - 4.30 p.m. 

Impromptu Concert -  4.30 p.m.. - 5.00 p.m. 


